PUBLIC NOTICE

Bedourie Water Supply

Council would like to advise Bedourie residents that the Department of
Natural Resources and Mines will be inspecting the Bedourie Bore from
9pm to 5am on the 3rd, 4th and 5th of October 2017. During this period of
time water disruptions and loss of supply will occur. A very small amount of
water will be available to the town during this period. Please ensure that no
sprinklers are in use during this time.

Council apologises for any inconvenience and thanks you for your
assistance.

For more information please contact Jodie Girdler on 4746 1202.
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